
 

 
 Parent Teacher Learner Conferences - Wednesday 6 March 

1pm-7:30pm 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
The booking site for our Parent  Teacher Learner conferences is 
now open​.  
Below is the link and event code needed to book. You will also 
need to know who your child’s teacher is. Bookings are 10 mins and 
will be held in the school hall. Please only make 1 booking per 
child. 
If you have any difficulty making a booking online, please ask one 
of the office staff and they will assist you. 
 
 
School interviews link 
 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 
 
 
 

**Please note classes finish at 
12:30  
and  

the school bus leaves at 
12:25pm 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

